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Steve Landon, a lifelong resident of Pocatello/Chubbuck, Idaho recently retired from a 43-year
career with the JR Simplot Company. While at Simplot, in addition to his work responsibilities,
Steve served as an officer in and president of the union representing Simplot Don Plant
employees. During his career he served as an International Executive Board Member and
President of the District Council representing workers in eleven Western States. Currently he is
on the Board of Directors for the Idaho State Insurance Fund and he is the President of the Idaho
chapter of the Alliance for Retired Americans (ARA). The ARA is an organization that is
devoted to protecting and advancing the interests of seniors and is strongly committed to, among
other issues, defending earned Social Security and Medicare benefits from attack. Steve is the
Chair of the Pocatello Simplot Credit Union Supervisory Committee and is still an active
member of the JR Simplot Education Council supporting education in School District 25.

Steve and his wife, Pam, are proud parents and grandparents. The things they enjoy the most
usually involve family, especially activities involving the grandkids. When Steve takes a break
from actively volunteering to help others he enjoys family activities that involve Idaho's
outdoors--particularly travel, camping, fishing and golfing.

Education, the Economy and access to Idaho’s public lands are issues that are very important.
Idaho ranks last in education spending per student and 47" in per capita income. If we are going
to improve both education and the economy we need to elect people who are willing to look at
innovative solutions and a willingness to invest in the future of this state. If we want to continue
to enjoy the camping, fishing, hunting and various other outdoor activities that make this state
the great place it is to live and raise families then we need to elect people that will ensure that
the public lands will remain accessible to everyone. The failure of the legislature to find a way
to Close the Gap and provide more than 78,000 Idahoans with medical coverage is an indication
that we need a change and a more progressive approach to the issues in this State. That is why I
am running and why I am asking for the support of voters in District 28 for election to Seat A in
the Idaho House.



